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From: Dan Kelly
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 10/12/2010 4:59:25 PM
Subject: Fwd: opposition to proposed liquor store

>>> "snjcampbell tds.net" <snjcampbell@tds.net> 10/12 3:21 PM >>>
Dan,

I am speaking on behalf of myself, husband, and neighbors in stating our
complete and utter opposition to a liquor store next door to Northshore
Landing Subdivision on Northshore Drive, Knoxville, TN 37922.  The proposed
building would be approximately 125 yards from my home, not to mention the
dumpster would be at the end of our street.  I have 2 elementary aged
children and this is not what I want them exposed to on a daily/nightly
basis.  Customers wishing to purchase alcohol can simply drive less than a
mile down the road to the commercialized area.  The current location for the
proposed store is residential in nature, not commercial.  Let us not forget
the proposed elementary school in the same location and what message a
liquor store next to their playground area would send.

Thank you,
Sharon and Jason Campbell and family
9804 Kristi Drive
Knoxville, TN 37922
865-671-2750


